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Behind the 

Scenes …  
with Berend Westera 

 

 

NZBR Board of Trustee, Dr Berend 

Westera from Pet Doctors  

Mt Albert with the  

injured Kookaburra from NZBR 

After recovering from flying into 

the side of a building, this  

Kookaburra was brought to the 

Green Bay Hospital.  The 3rd 

Kookaburra to NZBR in 26 years! 

With regret …  

NZ Bird Rescue Charitable Trust is 

saddened to announce that Hilary 

Stollery has resigned.  Due to ill 

health Hilary is no longer able to take 

in birds and the Manukau centre has 

closed its doors.  The NZBR team are 

sad to lose her after rehabilitating 

birds for almost 30 years!  Hilary will 

still man the phones for Bird Rescue, 

which is a lot of hard work. Though  

disappointed that she has to close the Manukau centre, we are  

extremely glad to still have her on the team where she will be  

devoting many hours to the cause.   

Thank you Hilary and Ian for your tireless dedication to the birds.   

Fundraising 

Sinclair Knight Merz is a 

company that deal with  

environmental issues and 

fundraise for charities on a 

regular basis.  In December 

we were delighted to find 

out that the SKM CSR  

Committee had picked our 

Organisation to raise funds for.  Board members, Lyn and Renee 

were invited to attend their informal Friday night get-together and 

Lyn was presented with a cheque for $568 and a wonderful box of 

donated goodies for the birds.  NZBR are really honoured that SKM 

chose to fundraise for the  

Charity as it is the first time that a 

company has done this for us!  

Thank you to Matt Hancock & the 

SKM team for this wonderful gift.  
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Photo : Hilary with a Weka 

 

  
 



Hours:  

Green Bay Hospital 

8am - 5pm / 7 days  

Lyn Macdonald 

74 Avonleigh Road 

Green Bay 

Ph: (09) 816 9219 x1 

Payroll Giving  
NZ Bird Rescue - Green Bay is the largest centre in Auckland that 

accepts all birds.  With the closures of other centres comes the  

increase in birds brought into the Hospital and we need funds to 

keep operating.  We can no longer manage with just our volunteer 

support base  -  we need paid staff to assist Lyn with the running of 

the Hospital! 

If you love the work we do and want to support the cause, please 

donate a little each month to help us via Payroll Giving!   All you 

need to do is hand this newsletter to you employer and give them 

the following details :  

Donee Organisation : New Zealand Bird Rescue Charitable Trust 

Donation Amount you would like to make …. $ 

Pay Period/s you want the donation to be made …. week/month 

Donee Organisations bank a/c : ASB 12 3029 0421056 00 

You will automatically receive a tax credit (33.33c for each dollar 

you donate) and your employer will take care of deducting the 

amount and notifying the IRD.   

This is a great way for you to make a real difference to our  

Organisation and to ensure that we are able to stay open and keep 

rehabilitating the growing number of birds we receive each year!    

 

“Every bird counts” 

We love the real time 

connection with our 

Facebook Friends  

community - we post 

regular updates and 

photos from  the 

Green Bay Hospital 

and this year our goal 

is to hit over 3,000 

Likes!   Become one of 

the growing members 

of our NZ Bird Rescue  

Facebook page today 

Join us on : 

www.facebook.com

/NZBRCT 

In Summer we receive hundreds of phone calls 

which makes it difficult for people to contact 

our busy Hospital.  If you are bringing in a bird 

during these hours please don't call first 

Dunnock Chick  
One of the more unusual NZBR stories … 

Although this Dunnock chick cant fly, it travelled by  

air to NZBR!  Originally from Ashburton in the South 

Island it was found inside a rubbish bin.  It was  

pocketed and promptly boarded a Jetstar  

flight to Auckland —unbeknownst to Jetstar! 
Dunnock chick from Ashburton, Sth Island  


